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SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Gerrard L
 Eddison M

   Harriet W
     Francesca B

     Seb G
       Jude L

         Isobel O
          Mya W

           Isobel G

As we reach the end of this term, I want to extend my thanks to all the 
families who supported our Easter bingo events this week. It was wonderful 
to see so many of you come together to celebrate and participate in our 

school community activities.
I have been continually impressed by the progress our children have made over 
the course of this term. Their dedication to learning and growth is truly inspiring. 

As we prepare to break for the holiday, I want to wish each and every one 
of you a restful and enjoyable time spent with your families. We eagerly 
anticipate welcoming everyone back on Monday, April 15th, refreshed 
and ready for another exciting term ahead!

WIMBOLDSLEY

DON’T FORGET, we return to school on Monday 15th April.

A huge thank you to everyone that has supported 
our PTA fundraising efforts this half term 
- all the events have been extremely well received. We 
have raised a fabulous £880 which includes Tesco blue 
tokens (£500), Easter Bingo (£214), Wonka Bars (£110) 
and Bag2School (£56). We are extremely grateful for 
everyone’s support and look forward to more events in 
the Summer term.

We will be holding our PTA AGM on Thursday 18th April 
at 2.30pm - everyone welcome.

TEAM POINT WINNERS
This half term's team 

point competition 
was very closely 

fought and has been 
won by the YELLOW 
team. Their reward 

is a 'wheels session'  
and will take place on 
Thursday 18th April. 

Congratulations to the 
yellow team.

It was ‘Eyes Down’ this week 
when Bingo fever came to school 
on Monday and Wednesday. It 
was lovely to welcome so many 
families in to participate in this 
fun event whilst raising fund 
for school. A huge thank you to 
everyone who donated an Easter 
egg as well. Look out for more 
events like this in the future.

Easter Bingo



Have a wonderful Spring BreakHave a wonderful Spring Break


